
"The Bus is Coming" program celebrating cultural history of black
Americans sponsored by BEGIN and UCSD Teacher Education Program

February 5, 1981

"The Bus is Coming," a program celebrating the cultural history of black Americans, will be presented at 6 p.m.
Sunday, February 15, in the Mandeville Center Auditorium at the University of California, San Diego.

The play was written by and stars the children of the BEGIN Preparatory School. BEGIN, which stands for
Basic Education, Give it Now, is an extension of the School of African American Culture.

"The Bus is Coming" will feature the music and dancing of the Diamano Coura West African Dance Troupe and
the Malika Children's Troupe. The dancers perform intricate tribal dances in colorful, authentic costumes.

The program is being sponsored by BEGIN and the UC San Diego Teacher Education Program. Admission to
the program, which is being offered in conjunction with National Black History Week, is free.

For more information contact; Leslie Franz, 452-3120

(February 5, 1981)


